Dear Parents | Carers
We hope that everyone had a lovely holiday.
Our wrap around care facilities will be reinstated from Monday 7t September.

Following government guidelines, we have had to put in place some different strategies in
order to keep your child / children safe while attending Breakfast and After School Clubs.
To maintain the safety of all children and adults:

e Children will be grouped into their school phases (EYFS, KS1, LKS2, UKS2), which will
be based in separately sectioned areas of the hall, with PE mats to sit on.

e  When playing outside, phase bubbles will have a designated area for their use.

e Children will have access to the toilets designated to their phase.

e Toys, story books and colouring supplies will be placed in each area of the hall for
the each bubbles use. However, please note that due to reduced space these will be
very limited.

e The food selection will be limited to individually wrapped items to minimise risk of
infection. Children will be able to choose from:

Breakfast - Banana; Frube (yoghurt tube); Brioche roll.
After School - Ham sandwich; cheese sandwich; box of raisins.

e Children will need to bring their school water bottle in with them each morning for
use in club.

e The bell outside the library door will still be used for collections, but adults will have
to remain outside the school building whilst staff bring the children outside.

e To maintain bubble integrity, siblings will not necessarily be together as children will
be placed within their own school phase bubbles.

Consistent with the new organisation of the wider school, children will be able to play
and socialise within their own bubbles, but will not be allowed to mix with children from
other phases.

Please make an advance booking to secure your child / children’s place as soon as possible
to avoid disappointment as we have had to limit numbers to 36 for each session in order
to maintain social distancing advice from the DfE and Public Health England.

See the letter on the website for further details.

Thank you for taking the time to read this information. We are looking forward to seeing
you all back in September.

Kind Regards

Mrs Lee



